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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 11:50 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Emily Sirgo; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Maverick Operating, LLC - PLU 36

Emily, 
 
This release occurred on federal surface.  Please ensure the BLM is copied on all correspondence 
regarding this release.  You will also need to obtain authorization from us before commencing with 
remedial activities.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Shelly J Tucker 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
O&G Spill/Release Coordinator 
 
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
 
575.234.5905 - Direct 
575.361.0084 - Cellular 
575.234.6235 - Emergency Spill Number 
 
stucker@blm.gov 
 
 
The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately 
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location does not revegetate, or future issues 
with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until the contaminant issues are fully 
mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for 
compliance with any other federal, state or local laws/regulations. 
 
Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient 
or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately. 

 
On Tue, May 2, 2017 at 10:58 AM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote: 

RE: Maverick Operating * Poker Lake UT 36 * 2RP-4136 * DOR: Discovered 2/26/17 
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Emily, 

  

I have received the analytical data for the PLU 36, but I do need an electronic version of it also. Based on the 
data, OCD will require additional chloride delineation at all sample points except S4.  

  

If you have any questions, let me know.  

  

Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 

811 South First Street 

Artesia NM 88210 

575-748-1283 Ext 108 

mike.bratcher@state.nm.us 

  

  

From: Emily Sirgo [mailto:emily@mogc-kec.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 2:00 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Subject: Maverick Operating, LLC - PLU 36 

  

Hi Mike,  

  

I sent in the requested info from you after hiring a third party environmental company for the poker lake 36 
that should be coming in to your district office. Please advise me what I need to do after you have received. Is 
there anything else that you are missing from us at Maverick Operating? 

  

Thanks, 
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Emily C. Sirgo 

Maverick Oil & Gas Corporation 

1004 North Big Spring Street, Suite 121 

Midland, Texas 79701 

432-682-2500 (o) 

432-570-1062 (f) 

  

 


